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NOMINEES FOR OPEN BOARD SEATS


Board terms are staggered once again by year. Three seats will be decided at the annual meeting and voting can be done in person or by proxy (1 per household).  The ballot will be updated on our website as additional candidates volunteer.














President: Derek Favret





Vice President: Jennifer Tyler





Treasurer: Ross Henry





Secretary: Justin Matz





At Large: John Hurley





By Email:


chesapeakevillage@gmail.com





By Mail:


P.O. Box 66


Chesapeake Beach, MD


20732





On Facebook:


www.facebook.com/cvhoaboard





On the Web:


www.chesapeakevillage.org




















Contact Us:





CHESAPEAKE VILLAGE 


HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC.


























Enforcement of Covenants





ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE The annual meeting will be held Friday, November 7 from 6:30-9:00 pm at the Community Center. We now need 110 votes or proxy forms to reach a quorum. We made it easier this year as in-person voting will be accepted throughout the annual meeting. We scheduled several speakers from the Town and Sheriff’s Office to discuss items of interest to CV starting at 6:30. The HOA’s attorney will also be available to discuss the enforceable covenants and answer questions about homeowner rights and responsibilities as a member of this HOA. 




















  CALLING ALL GARDENERS!�After receiving bids for landscaping maintenance which were very high, we decided to ask the community to pitch in and form a Garden Club to plant, prune, mulch, and maintain the circle and the sign. Using a small budget and our own green thumbs, we can beautify the common areas for pennies vs. thousands! Send us an email or talk to a Board member if you’d like to pitch in!








We have asked the attorney for the HOA to speak at the annual meeting and answer questions homeowners may have regarding the binding covenants of our community. The documents were written by the builder, and the covenants cannot be changed except in writing by 75% of all homeowners—not even by a vote! The Board has very little flexibility to deviate from enforcing or interpreting these covenants as they have the force of law. 


In our first year, we continue to spend a significant amount of time tackling “big ticket” items, such as; commissioning an engineering and reserve study firm, fixing Treasurer records and creating a long-term budget, interviewing and hiring contractors, and working with the Town and QBHI to ensure a smooth transition.  That being said, the covenants do, and will, have to be enforced. Common violations viewed this year were recycling bins, trash cans, grills, or basketball hoops in front yards, and trailer storage. We ask that everyone adhere to the rules as currently written.
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president’s message


As we complete our 1st year self-governing the HOA, I want to thank everyone for their patience and cooperation with the transition.  The Board decided to manage everything in-house this year to better understand the scope and save money.  With that, I feel we’ve done some things very well while others are still a work in progress.  Most of our work is “behind the scenes” so I encourage you to read our monthly meeting minutes on the website to find out for yourself.  Our continuing mission is to serve the community consistently and fairly through transparency and open dialogue.  Your continued support is greatly appreciated by the Board volunteers.   
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